

Fire Department
Bureau of Instruction and Training

William Wentlandt Chief Mark A. Sain Assistant Chief Gary R. Miller Deputy Chief

March 25, 2003

Common Council – City Clerk Anthony Zielinski Council Administration Manager Room 205, City Hall 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

Please find enclosed the original (and two copies) of the original resolution, a fiscal note, and a grant analysis form to open a file for the purpose of applying for a grant for the Milwaukee Fire Department.

The objective of this grant is to enhance fire prevention efforts in the City of Milwaukee by expanding the current Survive Alive program. This will allow the department along with Milwaukee Public Schools to purchase equipment for a second Survive Alive fixed facility. The department is eligible to receive \$190,500 from this grant with the Survive Alive Foundation matching 30%, contingent upon grant approval.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at extension 8947.

Sincerely,

William E. Wentlandt

Willian Ween

Fire Chief